NZTA/Waka Kotahi Re. Detour update

We’re not having much luck getting the detour in place as the wet weather is delaying things. Thursday night rain, a frost Friday morning, followed by more rain over the weekend/today means we can’t seal the road and put traffic on it for the detour. It could be this week, however, I will only issue an update when I’m 100% certain we are sealing the road and putting the detour in place. I will give you has much warning as I can. Our VMS on site will also update road users.

In the meantime, the team are working on the State Highway 5 acceleration lane (from the roundabout up to Paradise Valley Road). They will focus on this until the weather allows them to reseal the slip lane. 

Once again, apologies for any confusion caused with delays to the detour going in and thank you for your ongoing patience. Please don’t hesitate to contact Allen or me if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards

Steve Cox
Principal Project Manager - Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency
Mobile: 027 207 4042
Email: connectrotorua@nzta.govt.nz

Allen Scholtz
Engineers Representative – Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency 
Mobile: 029 227 1913  
Email: allen.scholtz@nzta.govt.nz 
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